
LEBANON CITY COUNCIL  
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING 

BY ELECTRONIC ZOOM 
January 25, 2021  at 8:26 p.m. 

 

The Council met in Executive Session in a Zoom meeting per:  

-5 ILCS 120 Sec 2(c)(2) the collective negotiating matters between the public body and its 

employees or their representatives, or deliberations concerning salary schedules for one or 

more classes of employees.  

Executive Session was called to order at 8:38 p.m. 

The following were present: Mayor Rich Wilken, Attorney John Long, City Clerk Luanne 

Holper, Treasurer and along with the following alderman:  

Roll Call: Fero, Gale, Jenkins, Johnson, Mack, Roma, Witty and Wright.  

1. Alderman Rick Gale shared with the attendees the second proposal from the 

Fraternal Order of Police 

 

With no further business to be conducted, Alderman Fero/Gale moved to adjourn the 

executive session and return to regular session.  

 Roll Call: Fero, Gale, Jenkins, Johnson, Mack, Roma, Witty, and Wright. 

Returned to normal session at 8:57 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Luanne Holper 

City Clerk 


